
Good morning, Gateway!  Welcome to the Gateway Broadcast News (GBN). Today is 
Thursday, June 5, 2025. 

______ MRS. BLAKELY’S 3RD PERIOD TEAM SPORTS MAY ATHLETE OF THE MONTH GOES 
TO ALEX MONTOYA! Each month, students nominate a classmate who has demonstrated 
leadership, sportsmanship and effort in team sports. Here are a few things they had to say 
about them: 

"Alex deserves Athlete of the Month because he shows sportsmanship in whatever team 
activity we do by showing support and encouragement to his teammates, even when they 
make mistakes. He is a leader who keeps everyone on task and is kind and positive. Alex is 
always trying to compete but is very respectful when he loses in a game of badminton or 
lacrosse." 

Keep up the good work ALEX! 

______ Attention 8th grade tour guides, please report to the outdoor covered basketball 
courts after GBN for the tour guide training. 

______ A reminder: all library books are due on Friday. Please check your email, Destiny 
account, or stop by the library to ensure you have all materials in. 

 ______ Yesterday the Gateway Arena Sports social was a blast! Join us for Arena Sports 
Game Night at any time after school today and tomorrow until 9pm. Remember, by 
attending you're also supporting the school! For $40, you'll enjoy 3 hours of unlimited 
access to Arcade, and a choice of Bowling, or Mini Golf. We look forward to seeing you 
there!   

______ The wait is almost over -- the Talent Show is TOMORROW! Cast and stage crew 
remember that our final rehearsal is this afternoon; please meet in the Commons after 
school. 

______ Study Club meets for the last time today after school in the Library. Remember to 
sign up for the activity bus by the end of 8th grade lunch if you need a ride home.  This is 
also the last day for the 4 pm activity bus. 

______ The school year is almost over and the lost and found racks are full.  Please stop by 
today and retrieve your treasures.  Anything that is not picked up by next Wednesday, June 
11, will be donated to charity. 

Remember, Students, to be kind and respectful – it’s the GATEWay! 

 

 


